TO:

office-manager@blah.office.net
FROM:
Aaron Hurt (ahurt@anbcs.com)

SUBJECT:
EXCESSIVE UNCOLLECTED DOCUMENTS

There is a problem with people from your department sending documents to the printer then failing to pick them up.  This causes problems when the next user must sort through the abandoned print jobs to find what he or she wants.  Informing the members of your group about this issue would be most appreciated.

Thank You,

Aaron Hurt 

